
 
 

     
 NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  

PUBLIC HEARING 
     CITY COUNCIL 

 April 16, 2019 at 6:00 pm  
 

 
 

7780 Hollister Avenue General Plan Amendment Initiation 
Case No. 18-172-GPA 

7780 Hollister Avenue; APN 079-210-056 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City Goleta WILL NOT conduct a public 
hearing on the above referenced project previously scheduled for Tuesday April 16, 2019 at 6:00 pm.  
When the item is rescheduled for hearing before the City Council additional notice will be provided.  
For more information please contact Associate Planner, Joe Pearson II at Jpearson@cityofgoleta.org 
or 805-961-7573.    
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